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Dear Lee, 

I am writing in support of the NCFE Level 1 and 2 Certificate in Food and Cookery Skills 

qualification. 

We are a special needs school with 152 pupils currently on role.  The age ranges are 4 -16 

years old.  I believe these qualifications are valuable for learners because [they are more 

accessible for our learners.  The pace is slower and the groups are smaller so they would 

have a better chance of progression with as many qualifications as possible.  This supports 

their progression onto further education, where they can do a Level 2 or a GCSE, depending 

on their abilities.  

Completion of these qualifications will prepare learners to progress to further study, and 
enable learners to progress into employment into the hospitality and catering industry.  
 
We are a well-known school in the area and we have many successful stories.  None of the 
pupils leave but have no qualifications in the Food & Cooking subject.  For this reason, I 
would like to help the pupil’s progress and continue their passion for this subject for 
preparation for their progression.  I estimate that I would register an average of 10 learners 
for these qualifications per year.  This qualification is suitable for anyone aged pre-16 and 
upwards. 
 
By signing below I provide my consent for the contents of this letter to be published 

electronically on NCFE Group websites for the purposes of demonstrating endorsement and 

understand that quotes could be used in marketing material. I also acknowledge that the 

contents of this letter may be kept on record by NCFE Group where required for audit, legal 

or regulatory purposes. 



Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sharon Hoy 
Mrs Sharon Hoy 
Food Technology Instructor 
Cedar Hall School 
16226  


